
Nursery and Reception Christmas Events 2024

Please find below details of Christmas Events involving children in Nursery and Reception:

Early Years Christmas Party

Wednesday 11th December

Children can come to school in party 
clothes for the day but we ask parents to 
remember that children will still be playing 
outside on the day so some clothes may not 
be suitable choices. 

Early Years Christmas Craft 
Afternoon

Wednesday 4th December 2.00-
3.00

We would like to invite you into school to get 
crafty with your child! The session will 
involve lots of fun Christmas Crafts for you 
to do together.
 
To make sure we have enough resources 
please let Mrs Watson know if you would like 
a place by Friday 29th November.

Whilst the session is not within their normal 
hours, if your child is in nursery and you 
would like to bring them back please let Mrs 
Watson know.

Due to fire restrictions, places are limited to 
one adult per child only – unfortunately we 
cannot accommodate siblings so please, where 
possible, try not to bring them into school on 
this occasion. 

Christmas Jumper Day

Thursday 12th December

Chlidren can come to school wearing 
Christmas Jumpers for a donation of £1.

Christmas Dinner Day-Reception

Thursday 19th December

All children in Reception will enjoy a 
Christmas dinner on this day. They can 
choose to wear a Christmas jumper if they 
would like to.
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